
Dear [Neighbor's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. As you prepare to embark on your new adventure, I wanted to 

take a moment to express my heartfelt appreciation for the time we've shared as neighbors.  

Your kindness and thoughtfulness have made our neighborhood a better place. Whether it was 

lending a helping hand or sharing a cheerful smile, you have left a lasting impact on our lives.  

While it's bittersweet to see you go, I am excited for you and the new opportunities that await. 

Please stay in touch, and remember that you will always have friends here.  

Wishing you all the best in your new home!  

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


